Sent: 18 June 2015 16:43
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/00839/REM

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:42 PM on 18 Jun 2015 from Mr Damian Nelson.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Longford Park Parcel D And E Phase 3 Longford Park Road Bodicote 

	Proposal:
	Reserved Matters to 05/01337/OUT - 125 residential units on Parcels D and E 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Damian Nelson

	Email:
	

	Address:
	17 Oxford Road, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4AB


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Our first point would be that the drawing on plan are incorrect as these visually show mature trees being in the new scheme when they can plainly be seen in owners gardens.
The next point would be that we have accessed and have used on a regular basis the area behind the property for access to the rear of our house and yet the new plans show no thought to this at all.
We have tended to and developed some space behaving out property for over 15 years and have never been questioned about this, and as such with the posts that were placed, the 16 year old conker tree in place we believe this to be our property. If you look at all the other properties along the rear of the Oxford Road you will see the same.
There should be further conversation, between the developers and the owners existing, as this seems the most sensible way, before any agreement can be made.
Myself, as per most of the residents would be happy for a direct approach if this would be made available.


